
St. Mark’s Bells 
Ring in the fall by joining one of the St. Mark's Handbell Ensembles: 
Adult Bells rehearse on Thursday evenings from 7:00-8:00 PM in the 
sanctuary. The group plays in worship about once a month and attends a 
spring handbell festival. 
Youth Bells will rehearse on Sunday afternoons from 1:30-2:30 PM in the 
sanctuary. This beginning group is open to grades four and up.  
Come join us for our first rehearsal on September 17 to try out ringing—no 
commitment required! 
Contact handbell director, Alice Real, at handbells@stmarks-elca.org	for more 
information or to sign up! 


